

Reading comprehension 4

Dear Editor,

Last summer, I went on an ITC football camp in Brazil for one month. It was great fun because I made some money! One day, I hurt myself while I was playing football and I had to rest in the tent for two weeks. A great and friendly boy from Germany stayed with me. His name was George. We talked and played computer games so I didn't get bored.

George cared about his friends more than himself. He has a lot of respect for them. He had other friends who wanted to learn Arabic. George asked me if I could teach them the language for some money. First, I refused because I wanted to do that for free, but he told me that people in Europe pay money even for their friends.

I finally agreed to teach them about one topic every day. Actually I made up 555 Omani rials in the two weeks. After the two weeks, I became very well and I played football with my friends again. At night they continued to learn Arabic with me. They were very delighted to learn many Arabic sentences and words. The camp finished so we returned back to Oman. Now, we send e-mails every day. They have asked me to visit, so I'm going to stay with them in the summer holiday.

Thanks to the ITC, I have brilliant new friends!
Osama Rashid

For each question, write a short answer
(not more than FOUR WORDS).

1. Where did Osama go on the ITC football camp?

2. What language did he teach his friends ?

3. How long did he have to rest in the tent?

4. How much did he get from teaching the language?

5. What kind of games did George play with Osama in the tent ?
